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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

With only two weeks left of this 
half-term there is still much to do, 
including our Y6 SATs next week.  
 

Can I apologise for not informing 
you about class pictures this 
week.  We have ensured that it is 
booked for next year and will give 
you plenty of advance warning. 
 

Please remember to have a look 
at our website which is regularly 
updated with pictures and news. 
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

Kind regards,  

Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

This week’s attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 
 

Rec Robin 92.5 Wren 97.3 

Y1 Finch 92.6 Sparrow 94.4 

Y2 Blackbird 97.9 Starling 91.3 

Y3 Swallow 96.6 Swift 95.2 

Y4 Jackdaw 95.8 Raven 98.3 

Y5 Heron 95.2 Kingfisher 96.6 

Y6 Kestrel 95.2 Peregrine 97.8 

 

 

     

For your information, we have had a few           

instances of nits reported to us this week.         

The NHS have some great advice on: 
 

www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits 

Although everyone at      

Gaywood Primary 

School love animals, 

please be advised 

that dogs or any    

other animals are not 

permitted on the 

school grounds for 

health and safety 

reasons - even if you 

are carrying them. 
 

Thank you for your 

support with this. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

14th—17th May 

KS2 SAT’s 

15th May 

Y1 Trip to Gressenhall 

16th May 

Y3 Swift to Gaywood Library 

23rd May 

Y6 to Duxford 

25th May 

Break up for half-term 

4th June 

Children return 

6th June 

New Parents Meeting 

6th July 

Summer Fayre 5pm to 7pm 

11th July 

Reception Sports Day 

12th July 

KS1 Sports Day 

13th July 

KS2 Sports Day 

20th July 

Y6 Leavers Disco 

24th July 

Leavers Assembly 

24th July 

Break up for Summer 

 

The Big Sing! 
Members of Gaywood Primary School choir were in fine 

voice last week, taking part in ‘The Big Sing!’ at the     

Norfolk Showground.  Children listened to performances 

from Alexandra Burk and Clean Bandit before singing 

several of their songs as a choir of nearly nine thousand 

people. 

We have put a selection of pictures on our website. 


